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Important Dates 
Feb 4 – Interim Reports 

Feb 5 – Skating Grade 2 

Feb 5 – H & S Meeting 6 pm 

Feb 7 – Art Richard 

Feb 12 – Skating Grade 3 

Feb 17 – PD Day – No School 

Feb 19 - Skating Kindergarten  

Feb 26 – Skating Grade 5 

Feb 28 – Olympic Day for  

                 students 

Sports 
The Boys’ & Girls Basketball  

League for Gr. 4 & 5 has begun.  

Schedules have been sent 

home. 

Art Richard                                  
Art Richard is a bilingual 
musician who will be 
performing for our student 
population on February 7th.          
Ian Baillie Primary and Napan 
Elementary schools will be 
joining with us for this event. 

 

 

 
 

 

Art Contest Winners  

We would like to congratulate 
the following students who 
placed in the Chatham Legion 3 
Remembrance Art contests. 

Shelby Adams, 1st place in the 
Colour poster contest 

Robin Ross, 2nd place in the 
Colour poster contest 

Michael Rutter, 2nd place in 
the Black and White poster 
contest 

We would like to thank all those 
that participated in the poster 
contests this year and for the 
Chatham Branch 3 Legion for 
holding this annual contest. 

Parent Information 
Meeting 

There will be a parent 

information meeting regarding 

the French as a second 

language programs for grades 3 

and 6.  It will take place 

Tuesday, February 18th at the 

Dr. Losier Middle School, 

Auditorium at 6:30 p.m.  

(This meeting is for 

Grade 3-6 entry level) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Student Safety 
Adults are asked to use the 

Frost Street entrance for 

dropping off children by car in 

the morning and for pick up 

after school. At all times 

EXTREME CAUTION must be 

used in this area and it is 

designed for DROP OFF only in 

the morning. Vehicles are not 

permitted to park in this area. 

Vehicles that linger in this area 

are causing congestion on Frost 

Street.  

 Individuals that wish to remain 

with their child in the morning 

must park in the St. Andrew’s 

Street parking lot. 

 The following entrances are to 

be used at St. Andrews:  

 Bus students – St. Andrews 

Street/Chatham Ave. 

 Drop-off or Pick up – Frost 

Street 

 Walkers – St. Andrews 

Street 
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I CARE RULES 

The students at Saint Andrew’s 

have been busy learning about 

and practicing the I CARE 

RULES.  The I CARE RULES help 

keep our school a safe and 

happy place.  The I CARE RULES 

are: 

1) We listen to each other 

2) Hands are for helping, 

not hurting 

3) We use I-CARE 

language 

4) We care about each 

other’s feelings 

5) We are responsible for 

what we say and do 

 

Perfect Attendance: 

 126 students had perfect 

attendance for the Month of 

January.   46 % of our student 

population.  

Well Done Students  

 

Student of the Week  

 

Jan. 10th  – Noah Young 

Jan. 17th – Noah Matchett-  

                    Churchill 

Jan. 24th – Emma Pollock 

Jan. 31st – Owen Trevors 

 

 

 

 

Star of the Week  

Jan. 10th  – Brady Flanagan 

Jan. 17th – Isaac Trevors 

Jan. 24th – Matthew Lynch 

Jan. 31st – Aidan Kent 

 

 

MANGO TIP: 

Tips for Keeping Snacks Safe: 

Always wash 

hands before 

preparing or 

eating a snack. This is the one 

of best ways to prevent food 

spoilage and contamination. 

Wash all fruits and veggies 

under cold running water. Clean 

all lunch boxes, thermal bags, 

plastic utensils and containers 

in hot soapy water. DO NOT re-

use plastic wrapping and bags. 

Keep foods cold 

-Yogurt, deli meats and cheese 

should be kept cold.  

-Be sure to keep lunches in the 

fridge until the morning and 

include an ice pack or frozen 

juice pack when sending 

lunches to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-Left-overs that are to be re-

heated in the microwave should 

also be kept cold until ready to 

eat. 

Keep hot foods hot 

-Use a thermos or insulated 

bottle to keep foods hot.  

 

Cafeteria Schedule 

      Feb. 3-7        - Week 2  

      Feb.  10-14          - Week 1 

      Feb. 17-21           - Week 2 

      Feb. 24-28           - Week 1                   

 

School Announcements 
 

Saint Andrews now has School 

Connect “Synrevoice” 

messaging system.  We will 

periodically be sending out 

voice mails.  On the days we 

send them they are scheduled 

to go out at 3:00pm.  It will 

continue to call until the 

message is received, or it will 

leave the message on your 

machine. 

 

 

 


